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2012-2013 Report to the Board of Directors, Editorial and Publications Committee,  

and the Budget, Finance and Audit Committee 

The past year represents my third and final year as Editor of Social Problems Forum.  We have 
continued many of the initiatives set forth over the last two years of my term as Editor.  First, 
we continue to publish feature articles on contemporary social problems.  Second, I continue to 
supervise the Social Problems Forum section of the SSSP website.  I monitor posted comments 
and continue to work with Lisa East to encourage additional commenting on our feature stories. 

In addition to the continued publication of key information for members about the ongoing 
activities of the SSSP, we published the following in the newsletter [Vol. 43(3) – Vol. 44(2)]: 

• A feature article by President R.A. Dello Buono based on his introduction of the 2013 
annual meeting at the 2012 Business Meeting 

• A feature article on the social response to school shootings by Aaron Kupchik 

• A feature article on innovative teaching tools by Maureen Outlaw 

• Nine book reviews 
 

In addition, as always we have featured columns by the Executive Officer – Dr. Hector Delgado.  
We also included a variety of announcements of interest to SSSP members, including new 
books, faculty searches, conferences, etc.  The contract between SSSP and GSU ends with the 
publication of the Fall issue [Vol. 44 (3)], near the end of 2013.   
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Brent Teasdale, Ph.D. 
Editor – Social Problems Forum 
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